
 
 

 

 

City Council Memorandum 
 

 

 

 

 

To: Mayor Fasbender & City Councilmembers 
From: Phil Vargas, Sports & Recreation Coordinator  
Date: April 14, 2020 
Item: Minnesota Umpires Inc. Independent Service Agreement 
 
Council Action Requested: 
Approve the Independent Service Agreement with Minnesota Umpires Inc. 
 
Background Information: 
The Parks & Recreation Department would like approval to enter into an 
Independent Service Agreement with Minnesota Umpires Inc. who will provide the 
service of training and assigning umpires for our Spring/Summer and Fall Adult 
Softball Leagues, and any tournaments. Minnesota Umpires Inc. was used last year 
for the same purpose with good results. 
 
Adult softball leagues in Hastings are sanctioned through USA Softball. Minnesota 
Umpires Inc. assigns umpires who are USA certified and provides them with proper 
insurance, training, and feedback to umpire in USA sanctioned leagues. 
 
The cost of assigning umpires to games is budgeted into the registration fee that 
each team in our adult softball league pays to play. While the number of games is 
unknown this year as leagues may be shortened due to COVID-19, we played 
approximately 625 games of adult softball in Hastings in 2019. Games are played 
at Veterans park from May through October. 
 
Financial Impact: 
Approximately $17,656.25 
 
Advisory Commission Discussion: 
None.  

 
Council Committee Discussion: 
None. 
 
Attachments: 

▪ Minnesota Umpires Inc. Independent Service Agreement 
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